
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

6th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Red Nose Day 

Red Nose Day is back on Friday 15th March and this year, at St John’s, we would like to support this 

special charity with the following; 

• Dress in something red – Friday 15th March will be a non-school uniform day.  No hair dye 

please.  Please bring in a donation for Red Nose Day, the suggested amount is £1 but whatever 

you can afford will be gratefully received.  Please bring donations in a sealed envelope labelled 

Non-Uniform Donation and give to your class teacher or TA. 

• Red Noses for sale – we have a limited supply of the fun, wearable Red Nose to show your 

support for Comic Relief at a cost of £2 each.  There are three fun characters to collect – Which 

Red Nose will you get?  You have a 1 in 166 chance to get your hands on a super limited 

edition Rare ‘Gold’ Nose! The noses will be sold by children from our school council, during 

the school day, beginning on Monday 11th March.  Please send the correct money with your 

child if you wish to purchase one. 

• Red Nose Day activities – as well as taking the opportunity to be part of something positive, 

we’ll be using Red Nose Day as a learning opportunity.  We’ll explore the issues facing young 

people across the world, and how the money we raise can help.   

 

You can find more information about how Comic Relief helps millions of people across the UK and 

the World here What Your Money Does 

Thank you in advance, for support with this event.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Alice Rist & Kate Haskins 
PSHE Lead 

https://www.comicrelief.com/what-your-money-does/

